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To celebrate Open Ed Week 2023 and the OER/ZTC accomplishments of our campus, the OER/ZTC Faculty Work Group will be hosting an Open Education Summit on Friday, March 10, 2023. We are envisioning this summit as an opportunity to share ideas across disciplines, listen to important feedback from our students, learn from each other’s OER/ZTC efforts, and inspire future OER/ZTC initiatives for our SAC community.  The Summit will include keynote speakers, faculty and student panel presentations, and breakout sessions. There will be something for everyone, including those who are well seasoned OER/ZTC veterans and those who are brand new to the cause. The summit will be held in person at SAC in the JSC Conference Center. The event will also be livestreamed for those needing to attend virtually. We imagine the summit running from 8:00am to 1:00pm, though summit logistic planning is still in the works. Questions about the summit can be directed to OER Faculty Work Group Co-chairs Annie Knight and Jodi Coffman at oer@sac.edu. Thank you!
